
Councilmembers, 

 

Not to alarm anyone, but I noticed that the vent for the hot water heater became dislodged 

in the previous photo. This photo shows that the vent is installed properly and has been 

corrected.  

 

Thanks 

 

Jarred D. Johnson 

jarred@jarredjohnson.com 
685 Orange Ave East 
Saint Paul, MN 55106 
651-774-1299 









 


